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Taylor, Bailey

Subject: FW: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress

From: James Dreher [mailto:jdreher@landmarkeng.co]
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 8:46 AM 
To: Taylor, Bailey 
Cc: cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net; cbdale49@gmail.com; Julie Whitmire 
Subject: Re: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress 

Following is an update for the above referenced CAP: 

Funding for the project thru a combination of grants and loans are being sought as the city does not have 
sufficient funds to address the issues in its regular budget.  Notice of award of funding is pending and is expected in the 
coming weeks. 

Once the funding letter is received and the City accepts, final design of the project will be completed, followed by 
submittal to all reviewing agencies.  Preliminary design has already been completed.  When the funding is confirmed, we 
will update the project compliance schedule.  The funding portion of projects is always the longest but is now nearly 
completed. 

Again, we will update the schedule once funding is confirmed and endeavor to expedite the remainder of the project.  If 
you have any additional questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

James Dreher 
Landmark Engineering 


